
Auckland Council 
Unitary Plan Appeals
Auckland Unitary Plan provisions 
operative – 8 July 2022

At its meeting on 30 June 2022, the 
Auckland Council noted that section 
152 of the Local Government (Auckland 
Transitional Provisions) Act 2010 (LGATPA) 
deems those parts of the Proposed Auckland 
Unitary Plan no longer under appeal 
to have been approved by the council, 
andresolved to make parts of the proposed 
Auckland Unitary Plan operative. The Council 
requested that staff complete, as soon as 
practicable, the necessary statutory steps 
to publicly notify the Auckland Unitary Plan 
Operative in part.

Pursuant to section 160 of LGATPA and 
clause 20 of Schedule 1 of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (RMA), the Auckland 
Council gives notice that the provisions 
set out in the following link will be made 
operative on 8 July 2022. The Auckland 
Unitary Plan will be updated accordingly.

Places to view the Auckland Unitary Plan 
(Operative in Part)

To view the list of provisions made operative 
see Schedule of Appeal Modifications:  
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/
plans-projects-policies-reports-bylaws/
our-plans-strategies/unitary-plan/
auckland-unitary-plan-modifications/
Pages/scheduled-auckland-unitary-plan-
modifications.aspx

The Auckland Unitary Plan (Operative in 
Part) can be viewed free of charge online on 
the Auckland Council Unitary Plan webpage: 
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/unitaryplan

Online access to the Auckland Unitary 
Plan (Operative in Part) is available at all 
Auckland Council libraries.

Dated 1 July 2022

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


